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I been going to PIR since 1970 and have attended many races their including Indy 

cars were i meet my hero, Roger Penski. It also was a place to race my 1969 amc 

amx and keep people from racing on the streets which is what will happen more if the 

track is shut down.  

I no longer race but do go to the Beaches cousin were i show a few of my forty-three 

1960s muscle cars and do have several friends that race and enjoy seeing them and 

they love racing there. Some are in their 70s and good health and live to race. My 

friend Gary with only one R [ lol] builds most of the transmissions for the racers and 

helps me with building things for my cars and has a big heart and helps all his 

friends.  

Also, the beaches group gives millions of dollars to like boys' and girls' clubs and 

Dornhecker's others, and the revenue would be missed a bunch by these groups. 

We also like going to the PIR biggest swap meet in early April to buy and sell parts 

for my cars which are getting very hard to find including my 19 amc cars and it's hard 

to keep them running them these days and by shutting it down it will only make it 

harder. This is my passion in life and keeps me going daily.  

Also, there are airplanes that go over the Neiborhood's and in some cases dump fuel 

before landing and cars and trucks that drive up I-5 all day and night. Maybe the 

neighbors will ask you to stop that with no proof that they have been affected. 

It was just put up that we pay the most of any country for our students but score the 

worst for reading and writing. 

I don't think the type of fuel used has anything to do with the lack of our schools to 

teach reading and writing and shouldn't be blamed for that.  

I would tell the neighbors to home school their children that is what i would do if i had 

and young children.  

I sold homes for 38 years and saw this a bunch where people would come from 

California and buy their house but didn't want anyone else to do the same. 

Not in my neighborhood.  

The neighbors have been trying to shut down PIR for years and it currently has noise 

restrictions which some of my friends don't race they're because of that. 

I look at this like someone moving next to a farm then complaining about the spell 

and nose from cows making love.  

Please keep PIR open. 

If you close it expect street racing to affect a lot more neighborhoods and perhaps 

causing people to get killed.  

Sincerely Garry Goodwin.  

Age 71. 



 

 

  


